

ROY COOPER • Governor

KODY H. KINSLEY • Secretary

MARK PAYNE • Director, Division of Health Service Regulation

Via electronic mail to kelly.smith@ppsat.org

December 6, 2024

Kelly Smith, Health Center Manager Planned Parenthood Of Central North Carolina, Inc. 4551 Yadkin Road Fayetteville, NC 28303

RE: State Licensure Survey

Dear Ms. Smith:

Thank you and your staff for the assistance and cooperation extended to the Acute Care team during the State Licensure Survey conducted December 3, 2024. The purpose of conducting the survey was to evaluate the facility's compliance with the North Carolina Rules for Licensing Abortion Clinic.

As discussed in the exit conference, there were <u>no</u> deficiencies cited as a result of the survey.

Should you have questions concerning the investigation, please do not hesitate to call me at (919) 855-4620.

Sincerely,

Tonya Oakley, RN

Tonya Oakley, RN Nurse Consultant Acute and Home Care Licensure and Certification Section

NC DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES • DIVISION OF HEALTH SERVICE REGULATION

LOCATION: 1205 Umstead Drive, Lineberger Building, Raleigh, NC 27603 MAILING ADDRESS: 2712 Mail Service Center, Raleigh, NC 27699-2712 www.ncdhhs.gov/dhsr/ • TEL: 919-855-4620